
January 15, 2024 

Dear School Patrol Officer, 

The Suburban Law Enforcement Association, (SLEA), will be sponsoring the School Patrol 
Appreciation Day at Nickelodeon Universe in the Mall of America on Wednesday, May 8th, 
2024 from 11:00am until 3:00pm.  The SLEA will again help provide each School Patrol 
Member and Chaperone with a special Nickelodeon Universe wristband.  This special wristband 
will allow you to enjoy UNLIMITED free rides from 11:00am until 3:00pm. 

Due to increased costs and expenses, the price of this year’s event  
will be $8.00 per wristband. 

The transportation to and from Nickelodeon Universe on Wednesday, May 8th, 2024 is the 
responsibility of each respective school and/or Law Enforcement agency.  Lunch is on your 
own. 

Please mail your request for Nickelodeon Universe wristbands by March 28th, 2024 to 
Steve Karris, 2708 Jaber Ave. NE, Saint Michael, MN 55376, regardless of how 
payment is made.  If you have any questions you may call STEVE KARRIS at: 
612-599-0766 or PAUL EWALD at: 612-597-9292. 

We will be sending ________ School Patrol Members and ________ Chaperones for a total 
of_________ wristbands for Nickelodeon Universe on Wednesday, May 8th, 2024.  Please 
enclose the payment of $8.00 per person with your requests for wristbands.  Please make 
checks payable to SLEA.  Payment may also be made online at SuburbanLaw.org with 
credit card or PayPal. 

Law Enforcement Agency: _____________________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________   Phone: ___________________ 

Contact Officer: ______________________________________________________________ 

School Name: __________________________ Contact Person: ________________________ 

School Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

School Contact Person’s Phone: _________________________________________________ 



School Contact Person’s Email: __________________________________________________


